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1. 

 
CC Collinge 

 
In February 2019, Full Council recognised the 
need for urgent action on climate change and 
gave cross-party support to a Labour motion 
which committed Lancashire County Council 
to:  
 
● Note the excellent progress made by the 

Authority thus far in exceeding the 

challenging targets set in the Lancashire 

Climate Change Strategy. 

● Recognise that answering the challenge of 

climate change is not work that can be 

done individually and therefore commits to 

working in partnership with councils, 

businesses, organisations and residents 

across the county to meet this challenge.  

● Call on the Internal Scrutiny Committee to 

review the council's operations and to help 

identify how the Council’s activities might 

be made net-zero carbon by 2030. 

● Call upon the UK Government to continue 

to fund and support schemes that 

encourage action on climate change.  

 
Please can the Cabinet Member give Council 
a progress update, specifically around the 
review by the Internal Scrutiny Committee and 
concrete actions undertaken to ensure that the 
Council’s activities are made net-zero carbon 
by 2030? 
 

 
CC Green 
 

 


